
From: Lorraine Murphy
To: Michael Behrendt; Tracey Cutler
Subject: Re: Harmony Homes child care center
Date: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 2:29:17 PM

Hello Michael and Tracy, 

I support the planning board's approval for Harmony Homes Child Day Care being
available to the public. We have a need in our community and hopefully the children and staff
will have opportunity to interact with assisted living residents....that location seems perfect for
all ages!! 

Thanks for passing this along to our planning board.

Take care, 
Lorraine Murphy
40 A Emerson Rd
Durham NH 03824

On Tue, Oct 3, 2023 at 10:33 AM Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us> wrote:

Hi Lorraine,

Any way that you wish to state your support is fine – with an email, at the
hearing in person, or at the hearing on zoom.

 

Michael Behrendt

Durham Town Planner

8 Newmarket Road

Durham, NH  03824

(603) 868-8064

 

From: Lorraine Murphy <lormurphy@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 7:28 PM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>
Subject: Re: Planning Board Recap and Preliminary Agenda***

 

Hello Michael, 
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Thank you for sending this information. I would like to support the owners of  Harmony
Homes expanding childcare services beyond employees to include the public? Should I
attend the meeting? or could I go on record with a specific email.    

 

Also glad to see Gerrish Development has been afforded an extension.  

 

Thanks 
Lorraine Murphy

40A Emerson Rd.

Durham

 

On Mon, Oct 2, 2023 at 4:22 PM Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us> wrote:

A recap of last Wednesday’s Planning Board meeting and the preliminary
agenda for next week’s meeting are attached.

 

Michael Behrendt

Durham Town Planner

8 Newmarket Road

Durham, NH  03824

(603) 868-8064

 

mailto:mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us

